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Camino Pablo flagpole renewal
Submitted by Larry Jacobs

Taking advantage of the holiday break, the very worn
flagpole infront of Camino Pablo Elementary school in
Moraga was reconditioned by the Kiwanis Club of Moraga
Valley. Over a four-day period the pole was safely
lowered, scraped and sanded, coated many times with
protective paints, and safety raised. The reconditioned
Camino Pablo flagpole is back on duty.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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